
COVID-19 - Doing Our Part - Jupiter Harbour Mask Makers 
 
April 22, 2020.​ Around April 1, 2020 Dale Ruhf Frost (Antigua 205) organized a group of 
volunteers to make masks for distribution to the Veterans Hospital. The team of Barbara 
Comella (Antigua 103), Pat Gleason (Antigua 203), and Jane Critchfield (Antigua 402) is 
humming along and has produced over 200 masks. Dale Ruhf's sister-in-law created beautiful 
hand-made thank you cards to be included with each package of masks, thanking these medical 
service providers for their efforts in the face of the risk to their personal health. 

 
The contribution of the masks and thank you cards has been warmly received by recipients and 
the demand for more masks continues. The Veterans Hospital still needs all the masks that they 
can get, but the team has now started serving the needs of other institutions, such as the Child 
Protection Team that needs masks in child sizes and the Jupiter Medical Group that needs 40 
masks. 
 
The team is provided with raw material fabrics and the production of masks primarily involves 
cutting material and stitching. If you are interested in joining this effort, particularly if you have a 
sewing machine, please contact Dale: cleokrust@aol.com . 
 
Our entire community owes a great deal of gratitude for their efforts. It is heartwarming to see a 
group of neighbors banding together for a good cause and doing their part. 
 
 


